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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 

 

 
 

 

Glory To Jesus Christ! Glory Forever! 
 

 

 
 

We are now at the threshold of the Great and Holy Fast in preparation for  the Feast of Feasts,  The Resurrection 

of  our Lord, God and Savior Jesus Christ.  

 

During the first week of the Fast,  although fasting from food, extraneous conversation, and sinful activity, we  

feast on the rich spiritual food offered to us in the daily services of  the Lenten Hours, Compline and the Great 

Canon of St. Andrew of Crete, the Presanctified Liturgy and the Service of Supplication (Paraklis) to the Most-

Holy Mother of God. These services with their penitential and somber character, often served in a candlelit 

Church,  are a source of consolation and assistance to us as we labor to  repent ï to change our mind and our 

hearts, so that we can foster a  deeper relationship with our Lord.   This first week is given to us to help us 

jump- start our spiritual engine ï so that we can travel through this Holy Season in the proper frame of mind 

and spirit. Please take advantage of at least one or more of these services, you will be glad you did! 

 

The journey before us while beautiful and holy is also very spiritually and physically demanding.  The Evil One 

ï Satan ï is extremely unhappy when we engage in the spiritually profitable activities of  increased prayer, 

fasting,  spiritual reading and doing good works. He, then, as we well know, steps up his attacks on us and does 

everything he can do to discourage us and cause us to fall into sin and break the  Fast. Knowing this, the Church 

encourages us to receive Holy Communion on a more frequent basis, giving us the Evening Presanctified 

Liturgy midweek to recharge our spiritual batteries.  Please make every effort to come to Confession early on in 

the Fast, to place you in the right frame of mind, prepared to receive the Holy Gifts and fight the good fight.   

 

As you can see in the prayer quoted at the top of this page which is taken from the  Presanctified Liturgy -  the 

season of Great Lent is a saving grace given to us by God to cleanse our souls and bodies, and help us to control 

our  passions.  Reminding us of  Moses, who after fasting for forty days received the great gift of the tablets of 

the Law of God,  the prayer encourages us to do the same so that we may experience in purity of heart the 

glorious resurrection of Christ!  May we with the help of God be given the grace to fight the good fight , to 

complete the course of the fast, to keep our faith intact, and be victorious over the temptations that Satan throws 

before us.     

 

 As you will see in this Lenten edition of the Prophet,  we have a full calendar of  liturgical services,  

educational opportunities,  retreats, guest speakers,  opportunities for family worship and fellowship during 

Great Lent.  While it may not be possible to attend all that is offered,  the variety of offerings and the varying 

times and days of the week has been purposefully scheduled to allow all parishioners the opportunity to 

participate in the communal services and activities in some manner.      

 

 

 
 

Assuring you of my prayers and support during this holy season of preparation for the Feast of Feasts, Holy 

Pascha, I remain  with love in Christ and Prayers.   
 

 

 
 

 

  
  

 

Almighty Lord, You have created all things in wisdom. In Your inexpressible 

providence and great goodness You have brought us to these saving days, for the 

cleansing of our souls and bodies, for control of our passions, in the hope of the 

Resurrection. After the forty days You delivered into the hands of Your servant 

Moses the tablets of the law in characters divinely traced. Enable us also, O 

benevolent One, to fight the good fight, to complete the course of the fast, to keep 

the faith inviolate, to crush underfoot the heads of unseen tempters, to emerge 

victors over sin and to come, without reproach, to the worship of Your Holy 

Resurrection ï Prayer Before  The Ambon ï Presanctified Liturgy.  

Father Peterôs  Message  
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       Life Passages ± March 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Johnôs Stewards: Doing the Work of the Church 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

    

Date  Name         Event 

March 4 Alexis Volpe        Birthday 

March 5 Stephen Musante       Birthday 

March 8 Kayla Reeves        Birthday 

March 6 Samantha Booth       Birthday 

March 10  Marge Kerpchar       Birthday 

March 12 Judith Wulinksy       Birthday 

March 21 Marcia Leonetti       Birthday 

March 21 Matthew Mihaly, Jr.       Birthday 

March 24 Timothy Paproski       Birthday 

March 26 Orestes Mihaly, Jr.       Birthday 

March 30 Ryan LeClerc        Birthday   

March 30 Serge Mihaly, Jr.       Birthday 

     

COFFEE HOUR 
 

 

Date Host 

3/5 Stokely 

3/12  Bilcheck 

3/19  Booth 

3/26  Decerbo 

4/2 Ivers/Pierce  

SPONSOR A CLEANING OF THE  CHURCH  

Realizing that many parishioners either are not physically able or  do not have the time to help clean the 

Church, the parish council has found someone who is willing to perform a routine cleaning of  the 

Church for $30.00.   We are now soliciting sponsorships from our parishioners who wish to assist with 

the cleaning of the Church, but are not able to join the cleaning roster. You may offer a single cleaning 

sponsorship of $30.00 or  multiple cleaning sponsorships.  At the present time,  our current volunteers  

are assigned to 4  cleaning sessions per year .  With your sponsoring of one or more cleaning sessions, 

you will lighten the load of  the few parishioners who are left on the church cleaning list. If you are 

interested in doing so, please place your donation in  a donation envelope clearly marked with your name 

and the amount, indicating it is  a Cleaning Sponsorship and place it in the metal collection box. You 

may also mail it to the Church.  Thank you for your consideration of this request.    

CHURCH CLEANING  
 

Date  Cleaner 
2/27-3/11  Bilcheck  

3/13-3/25         Cleaning Service 

3/27-4/08 Cleaning Service 

4/10-4/22 Decerbo  

4/24-5/06 Cleaning Service 

5/08-5/20 Cleaning Service 
 

CHURCH READING  

Date Hours  Epistle    
3/05 Pani Carol Matt  

3/12 Holly     Serge  

3/19 Brett  Cantors  

3/26 Pani Carol Bill      

4/02     Holly       Matt 

 

EASTER BAKE SALE  WORKSHOP S 

Pagachi         
 

Date    Time 

Sat March 4
th
     9:00 am 

Sat March 18   9:00 am 

  Pastry Rolls 

Fri March 24                         9:00 am 

Sat March 25                          9:00 am 

 

HELP NEEDED FOR EASTER BAKE SALE  

Our Easter Bake Sale will be on  Sat April 8, 2017. 

If you can help make pagachi, peel potatoes or 

even help with set-up and clean-up  at the pagachi 

workshops, please see Pani Carol.  Donations 

towards pagachi ingredients, as well as donations 

of ethnic baked goods, also will be appreciated. 

 



 5 

     Parish Outreach & Community Service 

 

 

 

     ___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ideas For Lenten Almsgiving 
                                         

 

 

 

The bread you do not use is the bread of the hungry. The garment hanging in your wardrobe is the garment of 

the person who is naked. The shoes you do not wear are the shoes of the one who is barefoot. The money you 

keep locked away is the money of the poor. The acts of charity you do not perform are the injustices you 

commit. St. Basil the Great 4th century  

 

Here are a few practical ways you can give alms this Lent: 

1. The Lordôs Kitchenï Help by serving a meal or a  make a donation of $150.00 = cost of an entire meal. 

2. Support the Diocesan Youth Project  which will benefit St. John The Compassionate Mission. 

3. Donate to Orthodox Christian Mission Center ï A collection jar is  on the coffee hour table. 

4. Support our ongoing non-perishable food drive  for Sterling House Food Pantry.  

5. Donate Gift Cards to Stop in Shop to the Parish to assist us in providing groceries to needy families.  

Een 

 

COMMUNITY SUPPER PROGRAM UPDATE  
 

 
 

 
 

 

We are responsible for providing supper once a month on a Monday or Wednesday evening at Christ Episcopal 

Church from 5:00 pm ï 7:00 pm  and quarterly on Mondays at  St. George Episcopal Church, Bpt. 

 If you are able to work at a supper, or if you are able to make a salad or dessert for a scheduled meal.  please see 

Mary Householder or Eve Nucifora. Arrangements can be made to pick up your donation item if  you would be 

unable to drop it off at  the supper.   If you would like to Sponsor a meal,  a donation of $150.00 would cover an 

entire meal.                                                                   

  PARISH  COMMUNITY  SUPPER SCHEDULE       

 

 

 

 

      

     Date:    Location 

      3/20                           Christ Church, Stratford       

     April - TBD              Christ Church, Stratford  

                                                              FOOD FOR NEEDY  

 

Our  Food Drive for Sterling House is ongoing and their needs are especially crucial in this difficult 

economy.  Child-friendly food items are needed. Among the items needed are hot and cold cereals, juices, 

pancake and waffle mixes, frozen breakfast foods, peanut butter, jelly, tuna fish, instant puddings, crackers, 

snack foods, canned soups and fruits, powdered drink mixes, boxed and canned potatoes and macaroni and 

cheese, as well as microwavable and single-serving meals. Now refrigerated items such as milk and eggs 

are also accepted. Also:  We need some basic items for a needy, mentally disabled person whom we 

directly help to tide him over until the beginning of each month.  Here are items our friend can use: 

Creamy Peanut Butter and Crackers,  Vanilla Wafer cookies,  2 Liter Bottle of Regular Pepsi,  Paper 

Towels,  Shampoo, large bottle any brand, Folgers coffee. Canned Ravioli and Spagetti Oôs.  Also gift 

cards from Stop and Shop would be helpful so that we may purchase  perishable food items such as  bread, 

milk, meat and other foods items that are needed..  If you can contribute any of these specific items, please 

leave these items in Father Peterôs  Office, not in the general  food collection basket.  Cash donations/gift 

cards   should be put in an envelope marked clearly for  needy food purchase and placed in the collection 

box on the candle desk.   Thank You!  ñFor I was Hungry and You Fed Meò   
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February 2017:  The Month In Review 

  _________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

    

Parish Council Updates  
 

 

 

 

 

The Annual Meeting was held on Sunday,  February 5, 2017. At the meeting the parish decided to allocate the 

funds to  complete the Onofrey Parking Lot Project.  It was also decided to go forward with installing central 

air-conditioning  in the Church Nave.  A fund drive has been established as well to defray the costs of the air 

conditioning.  Parishioners are encouraged to make a donation to this fund.  Please see any Parish Council 

Member to do so.   

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

Church School Updates 
 

 

 

 

Eve Nuciforaôs class has completed the lessons about the Divine Liturgy, and continues to learn more about the 

Holy Mysteries, the  Holy Sacraments, of our Orthodox faith. Since three students are planning to make their 

First Confession, and everyone else can use gentle reminders, there have been discussions on right vs wrong. 

The Ten Commandments have been reviewed, explaining  that everything we can do, say, or think applies to 

these "golden rules". HONOR YOUR FATHER AND YOUR MOTHER, leads to obeying laws.  An example 

followed was, when in a car, the driver has to obey the speed limit, but everyone in the vehicle must use a 

seabelt; going further, a 10-year-old may ride in the front, passenger seat, but his 7-year-old brother must sit in 

the back, and their 3-year-old brother must sit in a car seat. Rules, laws, commandments, guide us through life, 

all based on what has been learned in Church School. Through Great Lent, the class will continue to learn more 

about Holy Ordination, Holy Matrimony, and Holy Unction,  and help the new class members enjoy being part 

of our parish family. 

 

During the month of February Pani Carol's church school class covered the history of the Orthodox Church 

between the 12th and 16th Centuries.  In particular the class looked at the spread of Christianity into the forests 

of Russia, despite the occupation by the Mongols, through the efforts of monastics like St. Sergius of 

Radonezh.  Next, the class spoke of the end of the Byzantine Empire in 1453 when the Ottoman Turks invaded 

Constantinople.  Lastly, the class talked about Martin Luther and the Protestant Reformation which overswept 

Europe in the 16th Century.  While not having a dramatic impact on the Orthodox Church at that time, the 

Protestant Churches definitely have a tremendous impact on US history and the religious climate we live in 

today.  The class touched briefly on the various Protestant Churches, broad differences in theology and practice 

between the Protestant and Orthodox/Catholic churches, and also brought to attention the fact that early settlers 

of New England, i.e. the Pilgrims, were Protestants looking for religious freedom! 

  

As a reminder, those children who have already made their first Confession  should confess their sins on a 

regular basis. To this end, we are encouraging them to do so on the first Sunday of the month,  especially during 

the Lenten Season 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                            

News From Across The Diocese 

 

JOHNSTOWN, PA ï On Sunday, February 12, 2017, the Feast of The Three 

Holy Hierarchs, Deacon George Ellis was ordained to the Holy Priesthood 

through the Laying On Of Hands by His Grace, Bishop Gregory of Nyssa. May 

God Grant Him Many Years  AXIOS! 

 

 

 

Een 
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      February 2016:  Around The Parish 

Karen Ivers was honored by the parish on her 

recent retirement from teaching at Bullard Haven 

Tech. She is pictured with Fr. Peter at the cake 

reception at a recent coffee hour. Congratulations 

Karen! 

The students in Pani Carolôs Church School class 

pay close attention  during a recent lesson on 

Church History during the 16
th
 Century.  They are 

currently studying about the developments in the 

western Church during this time period.   

Service with a smile!  The Church ladies 

prepare to serve the faithful in attendance at 

 the funeral luncheon in honor and memory of  

Mary Nichols.   

 

Stratford Girl Scout Troop 37163 brought ñThe Scarf 

Projectò to the Stratford Library. The girls collected 

scarves, hats and gloves, all available in and around the 

Library (while supplies last). 

 

Parishioner Faith Stirna is third from the left in the top 

row.  
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    Eternal Memory:  Mary Nichols 

 

 

 
 

born on December 3, 1923 in Bridgeport to the late George and Julia (Kerpchar) Kraynak and has been a long 

time area resident. She was retired from Newtown Savings Bank, and prior to that had worked for Connecticut 

National Bank. Mary was a lifetime member of St. John the Baptist Orthodox Church, Stratford. Survivors 

include her devoted son, Garry Nichols and his wife Barbara of NJ, 5 cherished grandchildren, Garry Nichols 

Jr., Seth Nichols and his wife Cara, Michele Nichols, Katie Wechter, and Amy Birch, 10 great-grandchildren, 

Victoria, Veronica, Sydnie, Samuel, McKenna, Maxton, Christian, Clayton, Samantha, and Alexandra, a sister, 

Juliann Porter of Stratford, and several nieces and nephews. In addition to her beloved husband and parents, 

Mary was pre-deceased by her daughter, Julie Wechter, 3 brothers, and 3 sisters. 

 

Sincere condolences are offered to her son Garry and his family,and our parishioners, Julie Porter, nieces 

Debbie Booth,  Joann Pease,  Chris LeClerc and Catie Porter, nephew Rick Porter,  grandnephews Bill and Ed 

Booth, Ryan and Sean LeClerc and grand niece Amy Booth.    

 

May Almighty God Rest The Soul of His Newly Departed Handmaiden Mary In A Serene and Peaceful Place 

Where There Is Neither Sickness, Sorrow or Pain, But Life Everlasting.  May Her Memory Be Eternal!  Vicnaja 

Jej Pamjat.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

On Tuesday, February 14, 2017 our beloved sister in 

Christ,  Mary Kraynak Nichols fell-asleep-in-the Lord at 

Bishop Wicke Manor in Shelton, CT.  

 

The funeral took place at our parish on Tuesday, February 

21, 2017.   Interment was at  St. Johnôs Cemetery in 

Monroe, CT.  

 

Mary, the beloved wife of the late Robert Nichols, was     

Warm Welcome To The Richard Family!  
 

 
 

 
 

We warmly welcome Marina Richard and her sons,  Alexy, Damian and Niko of  Sandy Hook CT who 

recently moved into our area from New York.   It is a joy having you worship with us.  We wish you all of 

Godôs choicest blessings in your new home.  May God Grant You Many Years! 
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Great Lent begins on February 27th.  During Lent, there are extra services scheduled and special religious 

education programs offered. In addition, there is a recommended Book to read ï The Way of A Pilgrim, which is 

on sale for $10.00.  

We are once again celebrating the Wednesday Evening Pre-sanctified Liturgy followed by an adult education 

class. This year we will be discussing our Parish Lenten Reading book:  The Way of A Pilgrim.   

Church will start at 6:30 pm. Following the service soup and bread will be served.  I encourage everyone to 

come and participate in this beautiful Lenten service and enjoy the spiritual fellowship of your fellow 

parishioners . Those wishing to receive Holy Communion  are asked to observe a total fast for a minimum of 3 

hours prior to the start of the service.  Normal fasting from midnight is to be observed at the  Saturday and 

Sunday Divine Liturgies. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

We will also serve the Paraklis Service, a service of supplication in honor of the Most Holy Mother of God,  on 

Friday evenings during Great Lent of Lent with the exception of  the fourth  Friday of Lent (March 17) when a 

Deanery Presanctified Liturgy will be held at St. Johnôs on Mill Hill Avenue. It is essential that we observe this 

Holy Season by praying more intensely, fasting, attending Lenten Services. 

 

                                           Fasting Guidelines 

We must realize that without fasting, there is no Lent! To that end, the Fathers of the Church established in ancient  

times through their collective experience the guidelines for Lenten Fasting. Essentially, the rule of the Church for  

Lent is to "Strict Fast" - abstaining from meat and dairy products from the First Monday of Lent until Pascha. This  

time includes both Saturdays and Sundays, which in the Orthodox reckoning are considered a part of Lent, unlike 

 the  reckoning of the Western Churches.  All parishioners are wholeheartedly encouraged to partake of this practice 

 as much as they are able.  

On the other hand, the Fathers of the Church have also put forth that a light and steady rule that is kept is preferable 

to a difficult one that is soon broken and forgotten. With the realization that not everyone is able to strict fast for the 

whole of Lent, one might consider simply fasting from meat.  And if it is not possible to fast entirely from meat, 

perhaps fasting from meat during the weekdays of Lent, may be a more manageable discipline.  

It is suggested, as has been the practice of many in the Diocese over the years, that the following fasting discipline 

be observed as a minimum baseline  upon which to build with each passing year:     

A strict fast from meat and dairy products  on the first day of  Lent,  Good Friday and Holy Saturday  and    

abstinence from meat on Wednesdays and Fridays, and the entire Holy Week.   

 

I encourage you to speak to me for guidance in determining a fasting regimen that makes sense for your personal 

 and family life situation, that sufficiently challenges you, yet is not detrimental to ones physical and spiritual health.  

 Please keep in mind the elderly and infirm are not bound by the physical fast.  Also, fasting without increased  

prayer and acts of  charity is merely a ñdietò and will have no spiritual benefits. 
 

 
 

 

  A Blessed Lent to one and all!   - Fr. Peter 

      

 

March 2017 ± News & Announcements 
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All Soul Saturdays 

During the Lenten season, several Liturgies are set aside in remembrance of ALL SOULS who have 

departed this life. Please plan on attending.  Please check with Fr. Peter  to see if he has the most up-to-date 

listing of your departed family members.  He will be happy to include the names of your loved ones in the 

parish dyptics book.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church School Lenten Program 

 

Involving our Youth in the Liturgical Life of the Church  
 

As we did last year, beginning on Sunday March 5, during Lent, our Church School 

children will take turns holding candles,  taking the collection, and reading the special 

Lenten psalm and prayer at the end of the Liturgy. This year the rotation will be based 

on teams of Church School  student boys and girls. 

 

All students are encouraged to  join the altarboys in reading the Lenten psalm and 

prayer each week. Those who wish to participate are asked to come down to the 

Tetrapod following Holy Communion. 

 

On the Sunday of Orthodoxy all parish youth are asked to bring their favorite icon to 

Church with them and take part in the special procession with icons at the end of 

Liturgy.  All students are asked to report to the Church Narthex immediately following Holy Communion.  

 

Date             Holding Candles   Collection     Reading Prayer 
3/5             Boys                       Girls                                          Altarservers & Volunteers  

3/12  Girls                            Boys                                       Altarservers & Volunteers           

3/19  Boys                       Girls                            Altarservers & Volunteers  

3/26  Girls                            Boys                  Altarservers & Volunteers                                 
4/2  Boys                       Girls                                         Altarservers & Volunteers    

 

On-Line Youth Video Chat ï Open Mike Night! Thursday March 16, 2017 ï 7 pm  
On Thursday March 16, 2017 at 7:00 pm, all parish teens are invited to take part in a group video chat with Fr. 

Peter using our parish video conferencing system ZOOM.  It will be an open forum on any topic of interest to 

our youth. Come with a question and try to stump the priest! Please RSVP with Fr. Peter By Sunday March 12
th
 

so he can email instructions how to take part.  All that is needed is a smart phone, Ipad, Tablet, or laptop with a 

video camera and microphone.  Or simply connect via conference call. Plan on joining in the fun!     

  

 

Lenten Vespers Schedule 

Sunday, March 5 Sunday of Orthodoxy  Holy Ghost Church, Bridgeport, CT 

Sunday, March 12 St. Gregory Palamas  St Johnôs Church,  Broadbridge, Stratford, CT  

Sunday, March 19 Cross Veneration Sunday St Nicholas Church, Bridgeport, CT 

Sunday,  March 26  St. John Climacus  St. Nicholas Church, Stratford, CT 

Sunday, April 2 St. Mary of Egypt   Holy Unction, 3 Sts Church - Ansonia, CT  
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Make Your Own Pizza/Family Game Night ± Sat March 11,  

 

Back by popular demand, we will host a Make Your Own Pizza parish fellowship evening on Saturday March 

11, 2017. We will gather at Church at 5:00 pm for the short, but beautiful Moleben to the Mother of God.  We 

will then make our own pizzas and spend a fun evening playing our favorite board games. 

There is no cost for the evening.  The Church will provide the pizza dough and sauce. Those attending are asked 

to bring their own non-meat toppings (as it is Great Lent) and their favorite board game. 

There is no cost to attend but we asking that  parishioners add  their  names to the sign-up sheet posted in the 

Church Hall. RSVP  Deadline is Sunday  March 5
th
.      

 Standing At The Crossroads:  Parish Family Retreat  

 

 
PARISH WISH LIST  

1. Donations to defray the installation costs of the parish  air-conditioning system.   

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Are you tired of  Fr. Peterôs  sermons?   Be sure to 

attend Liturgy on Sunday, March  19, 2017 as we will 

welcome guest homilist  Archpriest Sergei Bouteneff  

who will co-celebrate Divine Liturgy for the Sunday of 

the Holy Cross with Fr. Peter. 

Fr Sergei will preach on the topic:   

Standing At The Crossroads ï Living Our Orthodox  

Faith in the Twenty-First Century   

Following  Divine Liturgy while our youth are 

attending Church School,  Fr. Sergei will lead the 

adults in a discussion of  bearing oneôs cross in life,  in 

the context of life in the 21
st
 Century.    

Please mark your calendar and plan on attending.  You 

wonôt want to miss it!   
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                           Camp Nazareth Summer Camping Program 

 

The New England Deanery Camping Week is  July 30-Aug 5, 2017 
 

The time for Summer Camp is Rapidly Approaching!!!  The clock is ticking!! 

 

REGISTER NOW!!! 

Register Online at �± campnazareth.org  beginning March 1, 2017 
 

Camp Nazareth is very proud to offer its program at some of the lowest rates available in America today. We 

encourage you to research this information, as you will find this fee to be extremely affordable in 

comparison to other weeklong church camps. The fee for the child(ren) of a Diocesan Parishioner in good 

standing for a one week session at camp is $315 per child. The fee for non-Diocesan children is $365 per 

child. For a family sending more than 1 child (siblings only), a Discount of $25/child (after the first child) will 

be given. The one-time $25 Ambassador's Discount is available if a camper invites 1 or more, non-diocesan 

camper(s) who enroll for the first time as a result of their specific invitation.  

 

$20 Early Bird Discount Per Child!!!! 

(one-time only, not per week) 

Register & pay  by May 15, 2017!!!!  Register Online NOW  at campnazareth.org 

Online Registration MUST be complete AND payment must be submitted by May 15 in 

order to qualify for the Early Bird Discount.  

Registrations after June 14 will incur an additional $20 late fee!! 

 �‰  When you register online please note that you will still need to submit a paper copy of the Medical 

Examination Form (i.e. Camper Physical) which must be filled out and signed by a licensed medical 

professional (licensed physician or physicianôs assistant).  This form will be emailed to you after you complete 

the online registration process.   

�‰  Payment by check, money order, or credit card is accepted.  Checks and Money Orders are to be made 

payable to Camp Nazareth and sent to Camp Nazareth at 339 Pew Road, Mercer, PA 16137. 


